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NOTICE OF BOARD RETREAT OF THE LONG BRANCH BOARD OF
EDUCATION

Notice is hereby given that the Long Branch Board of Education will hold a Retreat
at 12:00 P.M. on Monday, July 24, 2023, in the third floor conference room of the
Administrative Offices, 540 Broadway, Long Branch, New Jersey. The Agenda will
be to discuss and set Board of Education goals and objectives for the 2023 — 2024

school year. Action may be taken at this meeting.

Peter E. Genovese III, RSBO, QPA
School Business Administrator/Board Secretary
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